THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM

President: JOHN LINDSAY Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: victoria@latta.co.nz

26 October 2016

Newsletter to members

CARBINE CLUB CHRISTMAS BARBEQUE - Sunday 4th December 2016

This year the Christmas function for members and their partners will be a barbeque held at Vice President Peter Jeffares' place at **27 Maungakiekie Avenue, Greenlane** on **Sunday 4th December 2016 commencing 3pm**.

The cost will be \$20.00 per head and members are asked to bring a bottle of wine or their favourite beverage. It will be an opportunity to catch up with other members prior to the Christmas rush! Please advise Vicky Latta, as soon as possible whether you can attend or not - **phone 021 681 224 or** <u>victoria@latta.co.nz</u>.

MEMBER HONOURED

Catriona Williams MNZM

Catriona has received further recognition, this time in the 2016 Westpac Women of Influence awards taking out the Community and Not for Profit award. In announcing the award, it was stated that 'For over a decade, Catriona has been one of the country's strongest advocates for those confined to a wheelchair. She has faced a challenge none of us know how we would respond to and glows positivity, confidence and determination. She has dedicated herself to helping others, using her leadership skills to connect Spinal Cord Injury Scientists and Researchers in New Zealand and overseas to collaborate and share their findings. The judges were not only impressed by the millions of dollars Catriona has raised through the Catwalk Trust (which she founded in 2005) but also by her rare traits and characteristics that only a special few in the world possess.' Congratulations Catriona.

FUTURE FUNCTION DATES

Make a note in your diary of the following dates currently scheduled for 2017:

- Monday, 6th March 2017 Carbine Club Annual Charity Golf Tournament
 Pakuranga Golf Club
- Friday 10th March 2017 Carbine Club Pre-Auckland Cup luncheon Auckland Racing Club / Ellerslie Event Centre
- Friday 26th May 2017 Carbine Club Annual General Meeting & Members' luncheon Remuera Golf Club

The Auckland Racing Club's Auckland Cup week is the richest meeting in the country attracting visitors from around the country and from overseas. With the New Zealand Derby being held on Saturday 4th March and the Auckland Cup on Saturday 11th March in 2017, the Carbine Club has two events during that week to further enhance the week's festivities. The Carbine Club's Annual Charity Golf Tournament will be held on Monday 6th March, followed by the Club's Pre-Auckland Cup luncheon to be held on Friday 10th March. It will be a great week for those who enjoy both racing and golf and an ideal way to entertain any friends visiting from around the country or overseas.

Regards

VJ Latta
Secretary
CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND